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Message from the Headteacher 

Dear Parents and carers, 

Class 6 have had a busy week as they have taken their                                                     
SATs tests. They have worked extremely hard in the run                                                   
up to the tests and have shown amazing concentration                                                                            
and resilience during the week. They do not get their                                                   
results until July, but what we already know is that                                                       
everyone has done their best. Well done Class 6! 

Class 4 are learning all about food and digestion and                                                            
over the last 2 weeks have had a visit from some nurses                                               
who helped them learn more about how to have a                                                      
healthy balanced diet and how to make sure they                                                         
brush their teeth properly. I know they had lots of fun                                          
trying the activities.  

In Foundation Stage, the children are learning about                                               
farm animals. This week Mrs Gerstel’s class have visited                                                               
a farm where they could feed the sheep and goats.                                                          
They also met some more exotic creatures like snakes,                                                        
lizards and geckos. The children were really well                                                     
behaved and very gentle with the animals.                                                                        
Well done F2!          

Enjoy the weekend,  

Miss Stothard 

                                                                                 

 

   

UPCOMING DATES 

Monday 19th May – Class 4 
Maths event visit to Gulliver’s 
Valley 

Tuesday 20th May – F1 Boston 
Park Farm Visit 

Tuesday 20th May 9am Class 3 
Family Learning Activity 

Friday 23rd May – Class 4 visit 
to Eureka! 

Friday 23rd May – Whole 
School skipping day 

Monday May 26th – Friday 
30th May – Half term holiday 

W/B 9th June – Y1 Phonic 
Screen Check 

W/B 2nd June and 9th June – 
Year 4 Multiplication Check  

Thursday 12th June – Class 5 
visit to Weston Park Museum 

Tuesday 17th June – Whole 
Class photos 

Thursday 19th June – F2 
Family learning activity 

Friday 20th June – Whole 
school science workshop day 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance 

 

To report a child’s absence 

please contact the school 

office on  01709 740879. 

                 

Our attendance champions 

this week are Class 6 with 

99.6%! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done to this week’s most 

regular home readers-                    

CLASS 5!

2! 

 

    SKIPPING SCHOOL FRIDAY 23RD MAY 

Next Friday we are really excited to be                                                                      

holding a Skipping School day. The                                                                                     

children will all watch amazing                                                                      

demonstrations and then take part in                                                                   

skipping activities. PLEASE CAN EVERYONE                                                                     

WAER THEIR PE KIT FOR THE DAY.  

 

 


